Submission to Hon'ble MIB on LPT Closure

In the Meeting of ARTEE, ADTEA, ADP3 and PSA, with MIB, Hon'ble Minister had asked us to submit a representation by tomorrow (28.03.2018), when we informed her that transmitters are being closed on the name of Digitization even though these transmitters are not included in the schedule of digitization declared by Prasar Bharati.

Today we submitted a representation in the office of Hon'ble MIB.

Click here fir ARTEE's representation on 28.03.18

Central Office